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Hello,	
	
I	am	all	in	favor	of	relief	for	renters	but	I	am	concerned	about	compensation	for	increased	numbers	of	
occupants	staying	indefinitely	in	my	rental.		The	wear	and	tear	on	the	place	becomes	extreme;	requiring	
more	repairs	and	maintenance.		I	am	also	concerned	about	income	from	the	rental,	which	I	depend	on.			I	
would	like	to	see	some	kind	of	outreach	to	family-owned	rentals	to	help	compensate	for	lost	income.		I	do	
not	wish	to	impede	the	process	of	renter	protections	but	I	do	feel	it	is	out	of	balance	to	force	the	owner	to	
comply	with	unfair	and	unreasonable	regulations.			
	
Todd	Corbett	
htcorbett@hotmail.com	
Eugene,	OR	97405	


